
January 2, 2001

Admiral Frank Bowman, USN
Department of Energy
Deputy Administrator for Naval Reactors
Washington, DC 20585

SUBJECT: NRC VISIT TO THE U.S.S. OKLAHOMA CITY

Dear Admiral Bowman:

I would like to express my thanks, and that of David Matthews, for the hospitality shown by the
crew of the U.S.S. Oklahoma City during our recent visit. We found the visit to be extremely
useful and informative. The pride the wardroom and crew has in the U.S.S. Oklahoma City was
obvious.

We look forward to working closely with the staff of Naval Reactors in our upcoming review of
the Virginia class submarine.

Sincerely

/RA/

William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations
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